
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

Hckcrl Scumans Clicriii A Mcllolt, LLC 
213 Market Sirotit 
8"' ! :[oor 
HaiTisbLim. I'A 17101 

'Iiy. 7I7 237 60OO 
FAX 717 237 6019 
ww w.ixku rtsuiimans.com 

February 10, 2014 

l^imicl Clciirllckl 
717.237.7173 
(iclcarficl(I@eckci"tsciiniiiis.com 

Rosemary Chiavetia, Secretary 
PA Public Utility Commission 
PO Box 3265 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 

RE: Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission, Bureau of Investigation 
and Enforcemenl v. Philadelphia Gas Works; 
Docket No. C-2011-2278312 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 

This is to notify the Commission lhat in accordance wilh the Order of ihe Commission in the 
above-caplioned mailer, on Tuesday, February 4. 2014, Philadelphia Gas Works ("PGW") 
delivered lo Philadelphia Fire Commissioner Lloyd Ayers a check in the amount of $100,000 for 
the Department's Smoke Detection Program. The program is run by the Fire Department's 
Citizen's Fire Prevention Committee. 

A copy ofthe check is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

a— 
Daniel Clearfield 
DC/1 ww 
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